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special thanks to Mrs. Collins and Mrs.

Espinoza for all of their efforts to make
this first Cultural Festival a success.

It was a true joy to see so many of our students
sharing their cultural heritage and celebrating the
diversity that makes up our Bishop Grimes
community.

The informational booths were full of information,
hands-on activities, and fun facts; the food was
delicious and gave all who were willing to try a true
taste of the countries and cultures represented; and
the performances were truly special allowing so
many of our students and guest performers the
opportunity to showcase traditional dances and
music that are an important part of each country's
cultural identity and history.

It was a wonderful evening highlighting what a
special and talented community we have here at
Bishop Grimes Jr/Sr High School!







